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The International Group of P&I Clubs:  
Updated Video 
 
We would like to inform you that the video summarising the work and wider benefits of the International 
Group of P&I Clubs has been updated and is now available for viewing and downloading on the IG website.   

Members are encouraged to share the video with their contacts as it very effectively communicates the 
role and value of the International Group system.   

We will keep Members updated about news and developments within the International Group as they 
happen. 
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